Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 27 August 2022 07:18

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 22/01488/0UT

New comments have been received for application 22/01488/0UT at site address: OS Parcel 5616 South West Of
Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

from Phiippa Moegridee [

Address:
23 church lane,Middleton Cheney,Banbury,0Oxon,0x17 2ns

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

The proposed plan will completely destroy a small local community. It will also destroy the biodiversity of that area.
We have no need for yet more office space which currently sits empty in the huge warehouses that already exist.
Brown field sites need reusing not more green belt land being destroyed for a few individuals to line their pockets.
Time to start thinking about our children and grandchildren and the world we are leaving them, yet again this
proposal is an environmental disaster.

Case Officer:
David Lowin
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cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
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